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Hot tube is closed
1 message

Dennis Newman <dsnewman2@gmail.com> Mon, Sep 8, 2025 at 10:38 AM
To: Dennis Newman <dsnewman2@gmail.com>
Bcc: dkbtconklin@gmail.com

Hi Woodlakers,

We have closed the hot tub (spa) temporarily. It is leaking water and we need to resolve this issue. I am in the process of getting a
contractor to work on this. Please bear with us until we have resolved this!

The pool is open and working well.

Thanks,

Denny 
dsnewman2@gmail.com
419-680-3496 (cell)
Woodlake Website: https://woodlakecondohoa.wixsite.com/veniceflorida
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